
07/10/2020 

MR Peter Loxton 
209 Hudson PDE 
Clareville NSW 2107 
peterloxton@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1163 - 24 Wandeen Road CLAREVILLE NSW 2107

I wish to object to proposed development DA 2020/1163. It would appear that the proposal fails 
to comply on several fronts. My main concerns relate to the many impacts on the environment. 
The removal of large trees would have a serious effect on wildlife, as well as on the 
appearance of the street and the whole area. Also the size and scale of the proposed building, 
is totally out of character with the natural environment and would look quite ridiculous and out 
of place. It would appear that the Macmansion is aimed at making money and doesn’t reflect 
the interests or tastes of those who live in this area. Of further concern is the totally undesirable 
precedent it would set. We have lived here for 14 years and this is one of the worst proposals I 
have seen. So in summary, this DA should certainly not be approved. 
Sincerely 
Peter L D Loxton 
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Subject: Online Submission


